
 

 

 

 

 

Historic Preservation Commission 
Staff Report 
 

July 3, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: File No.: MAJCOA-021623-2023, 134 E. Columbia Avenue 
  

PROJECT PLANNER: Alan Fortune, Assistant Planner 

 

 

Staff recommends that the Historic Preservation Commission continue the item to the next regularly 

scheduled Historic Preservation Commission meeting on August 7, 2024 to allow for additional time for 

staff to work with the applicant on a Mills Act application. 


